
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

DPG Pit M-2019-028 - 112 Permit Application Adequacy Review 1 Decision Date
Extension Request
JC York <jcyork@j-tconsulting.com> Fri, Aug 23, 2019 at 10:33 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Chris Leone <chrisleone@j2contracting.com>

Amy –

 

Attached is our decision date extension request for the DPG Pit M-2019-028 112 Permit Application. Let me know if you
need a hard copy sent or if the pdf is sufficient. We should be sending you the response letter today or Monday.

 

Regards,

 

J.C.

 

J.C. York, P.E.

 

J&T Consulting, Inc.

305 Denver Avenue, Suite D

Fort Lupton, CO 80621

 

Office:  (303) 857-6222

Mobile: (970) 222-9530

FAX:    (303) 857-6224

 

18114 JT DRMS DPG Pit Decision Date Extension 8.23.19.pdf
105K
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305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222 • Fax: 303-857-6224 

 
 
August 23, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Amy Eschberger 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street – Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: J-2 Contracting Company – DPG Pit – Permit No. M-2019-028 

112(c) Permit Application 
Adequacy Review No. 1 Response 
Decision Date Extension Request 

 
 
Dear Ms. Eschberger, 
 
J-2 Contracting Company has received the Division’s Adequacy Review No. 1 comments letter 
dated July 10, 2019. We are addressing the comments and providing responses, however in 
order to provide the responses back to you and also provide time for you to review those 
responses there will likely need to be more time to complete the review. 
 
J-2 Contracting Company would like to request an extension to September 16, 2019 to allow 
some more time to respond to the comments and provide sufficient time for you to review the 
responses and materials. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our decision date extension request. Please feel free to 
contact me with any questions or if you need additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 

J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 
 


